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       Friday 1st December 2023 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Hopefully you will have noticed that the road directly outside the school has 

been much clearer over the last week. Thank you to everyone for the 

overwhelming support and understanding you have shown, regarding this 

issue.  If you would like to support the school even further with this please 

follow this link Petition · Implement Strict Speed Limits Outside Cann Hall Primary School · Change.org and 

sign the petition, that has been kindly set up to support the school.  

 

For the small minority of people who are still not adhering to the parking restrictions, we do 

appreciate that it might make things a bit harder for you to find a space to park but having 

the road clear, makes it so much safer for you and your children to cross the road, in the 

morning and at the end of the day.  

 

EYFS 

The children in EYFS 

have been learning 

about nocturnal 

animals. They have 

produced some 

wonderful examples of 

independent writing 

and they have also 

been exploring colour 

mixing. 

 

Year Two 

Year 2 have been learning about the differences 

between the fire services in 1666, and today. They 

were also lucky enough to try on some uniform that 

Miss Deal brought to school (even if it was a bit 

big!). The children learnt how this uniform keeps our 

fire fighters safe when attending emergencies. 

 

https://www.change.org/p/implement-strict-speed-limits-outside-cann-hall-primary-school?recruiter=false&utm_source=share_petition&utm_campaign=psf_combo_share_initial&utm_medium=whatsapp&utm_content=washarecopy_37772425_en-GB%3A0&recruited_by_id=d47c1770-905b-11ee-908f-714bb61b4e65&share_bandit_exp=initial-37772425-en-GB
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Year Five 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 5 have been experimenting with clay techniques ready to create their Islamic tiles in 

art. 

Attendance Update 

Our overall attendance has taken a slight dip this week 

and is now sitting at 94.2%. 

 

It’s the beginning of the Christmas Season today.  There 

is so much wonderful learning planned, in every year 

group and lots of Christmas preparations going on this 

month.  Don’t let your children miss out.  Please try and 

make sure, if they are well enough, that they attend 

school every day.  

 

Just a reminder that our gates open at 8.30am and are 

closed at 8.40am because lateness does have an 

impact on your child’s attendance too.  

 

 

Coping With Defiant Behaviour Workshop 

 

Essex Child and Family Wellbeing Service are offering a Coping with Defiant Behaviour 

workshop on Monday 11th December 2023 from 10.30-1pm at Berechurch Family Hub. 

 

This workshop is aimed to help parents and carers understand and navigate their child's 

defiant behaviour.  Attendees will explore triggers for behaviour and learn strategies to 

improve relationships within the home.  Please see the poster at the bottom of this letter for 

more information if you are interested.  

 

Essex Activate – Winter Holiday Clubs 

 

Essex Active are providing free winter holiday clubs, across 

Essex, for children between the ages of 4-16. These clubs 

provide a range of different activities to support children’s 

physical and mental wellbeing, as well as a delicious meal.  They also offer specialist youth 

SEND and mental wellbeing clubs.  For more information about booking onto one of their 

Free Winter Holiday Clubs, please see the full-sized poster, at the end of this letter.  
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Tendring Technology College (TTC) 

 

TTC are hosting their popular 

Christmas Wellbeing Fayre on 

Thursday 7th December, at 

their Frinton Campus, from 5-

7pm. 

 

This year TTC are extending 

their invitation to our year 6 

pupils. 

 

If you have a child in Year 6 

and are interested in this 

event, you can scan the QR 

code on this poster. 

 

 

 

Tours of the School  – September 2024 EYFS Intake 

 

Next week on Tuesday 5th December – 4.00-4.30pm is your last opportunity to come for a 

tour of the school, if you are interested in applying for a space for your child to start here at 

Cann Hall with us, next September.  

 

If you are interested, please contact the school office on either 01255 420603 or 

chcontact@compassps.uk to book a place.   

 

School Applications must be made to Essex Admissions between 6th November 2023 and 

15th January 2024.  

 

Santa’s Visit 

Don’t forget that, Santa will be passing by Cann Hall on Wednesday 13th 

December from 6pm, in his special blue tank engine, collecting on behalf of 

the RNLI Clacton. 

 

It’s a great way to get into the festive spirit with Sir Topham Hatt, Santa 

and his blue tank engine in aid of a fantastic charity.  

 

 

Makaton – Signs 

of the Week 

 
 

 

 

 

mailto:chcontact@compassps.uk
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Clacton Library Events over the Christmas Period 

 

A poster with information all about the events planned for children over the Christmas 

Season at Clacton Library can still be found at the bottom of this letter.  

 

You will also still find a poster outlining Essex Libraries Winter Reading Challenge, at the end 

of this letter. The challenge is for children aged 0-11 and runs from 25th November until 3rd 

February. Essex libraries asked us to share this information with you:  

 

Our plucky penguin is back! This time she’s setting off with her magic book 
and a map in hand. Lyra is on a mission to find out more about endangered 
animals around the world and how she can help protect them. You can find 
out lots of fun facts about endangered animals around the world on our 
website, and by following Lyra’s journey on our YouTube 
channel: www.youtube.com/essexlibraries 
 

Your mission is to complete at least 6 of the 12 challenges in your booklet. You can use 
library books, audiobooks, e-books, e-comics or e-audio for each challenge. It’s up to you 
which challenges you do!  Pick up your challenge booklet from any library between 25 
November and 3 February to take part. You will receive a Certificate on completion and 
either a pack of seeds or a book (while stocks last) 

 

Upcoming dates for your diary 

 

13.12.2023: EYFS & KS1 Christmas Lunches  

14.12.2023: KS2 Christmas Lunches  

15.12.2023: KS2 Christmas Service at St. John's Church leaving school @ 9.15am  

15.12.2023: ‘Elf-Ridges Pop Up Shop’  

18.12.2023: EYFS Christmas Songs and Hot Chocolate. Arrival from 2.20pm to start at 2.30pm.  

19.12.2023: KS1 Christmas Nativity Concert- Y1 parents @9.30am and Y2 parents @11.00am  

20.12.2023: Christmas Jumper Day and Christmas parties- raising money for Save the Children 

and the PTA  

20.12.2023: Christmas Songs to the Parents on the Playground @2pm (then early finish)  

21.12.2023 to 3.1.2024: Christmas Holidays   

Wishing you all a lovely weekend.  

Kindest regards 

 

 

 

 

Sarah Crookes   Wendy Byrne 

https://eur01.safelinks.protection.outlook.com/?url=http%3A%2F%2Fwww.youtube.com%2Fessexlibraries&data=05%7C01%7CWBYRNE%40compassps.uk%7Cd6cd44e6e5da43522c0b08dbeb6cf260%7Cf1c488425a3e4a7398d9cdd4b5f00899%7C0%7C0%7C638362625434865760%7CUnknown%7CTWFpbGZsb3d8eyJWIjoiMC4wLjAwMDAiLCJQIjoiV2luMzIiLCJBTiI6Ik1haWwiLCJXVCI6Mn0%3D%7C3000%7C%7C%7C&sdata=EQyPO7uLBfT6RmzUpWMAB%2FGyo2sedS3iZ1z3Y8L8%2BTQ%3D&reserved=0


 

 

 

A charitable trust 

 company number: 10360957 

 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer: John Camp OBE 

Registered address: C/o Alderwood Primary School, Rainham Close, Eltham, London SE9 2JB    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A charitable trust 

 company number: 10360957 

 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer: John Camp OBE 

Registered address: C/o Alderwood Primary School, Rainham Close, Eltham, London SE9 2JB    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

A charitable trust 

 company number: 10360957 

 

 

 

Chief Executive Officer: John Camp OBE 

Registered address: C/o Alderwood Primary School, Rainham Close, Eltham, London SE9 2JB    
 

 

 

 

 

 

 


